
I have been closely following Perpetua Resources' plans for several years. The Stibnite Gold Project 

presents an opportunity to restore an abandoned mine site and provide our nation with the critical 

minerals we need. I am grateful for the opportunity to comment on their SDEIS. 

America's armed forces depend on antimony and, today, we have no domestic supply. This means 

we are putting our faith in China and Russia to keep our troops safe. This seems incredibly risky 

given all that is happening in the world. The Stibnite Gold Project, utilizing the Burntlog Route, 

presents us with an opportunity to secure our national security future and restore an abandoned 

mine site. We cannot let this chance pass us by. 

I urge you to approve Perpetua Resources' project. The Stibnite Gold Project will provide a huge 

benefit to our community and the local environment and the company has taken the time to reduce 

its footprint and improve water quality at site. The permitting process is designed to move the best 

plans forward and I feel that is what we will do with the 2021 Modified Mine Plan. 

Charles Anderson 


